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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy few weeks we have had! Firstly, many thanks to everyone that came to Quiz Night on Friday evening. It was a 
great success and undoubtedly raised valuable funds for the school. A big thank you must of course go to FOBSA, who 
organise these events so well.  
World Book Day was a great success and enjoyed by all! Thank you to everyone for supporting our efforts to promote 
reading. You will see that my newsletter has a ‘reading’ theme this time,  I encourage you to continue reading at home, all 
the time but especially through the month of March. 
I have no doubt you are following the Coronavirus news we are all receiving, on a daily basis via news channels etc. At 
school we continue to monitor the situation and follow Department for Education advice. Should the situation change, in 
any way I will update parents via our parentmail system, school website, facebook and Twitter accounts. Please take a few 
moments to ensure you are familiar with these sites and we have the correct email address for you. 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 
                                             

The March Reading Challenge 

 
Don’t forget to carry on with our March Reading 

challenge. 
 

Return your sheet to your class teacher by Monday 
30

th
 March and all those that enter will receive a 

very special prize. 
 

Get Caught Reading! 
 
We would like our whole school community; children, parents, 

staff and governors to once again “get caught reading” their 
favourite book wherever that may be! Please take a photograph 
of you and or your child reading and send it into school during 

the term. 
The photos will all go on our wall of fame. If you would prefer 

to email your photographs please do so to: 
info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

We would also like to share your pictures via our 
Facebook and twitter pages. Please state in your email if you 

give us permission to use your photograph in this way. No 
names of children are ever used. 

 

Dates for your Diaries 
 
 
17/03/20     Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr. 2) 
26/03/20    Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
(Cherry/Beech/Cedar) 
27/03/20    Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 
(Maple/Oak/Holly) 
03/04/20    Final Assembly 09.15am  
                           2.00pm finish 
06/04/20    Easter Holiday 
20/04/20    School re-opens 08.45am 

 

Reading Eggs 
 

Did you know every child in school has access to Reading Eggs? 
This is an online portal to support reading activities at home. 

This is a great opportunity for the children and we hope you will 
support your child, be encouraging them to access the online 

portal, at home and reading some online books, to supplement 
their school and home reading books. If you do not have you 

child’s login please do get in touch. 
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